
B.M.C. SEAFOODS LTD.

METEGHAN, NOVA SCOTIA 

Invitation 

We cordially invite you to join Colin Fraser, Member of 

Parliament for West Nova, and B.M.C. Seafoods for an 

official announcement in support of Nova Scotia's 

seafood industry. 

Date: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 

Time: 1:00 p.m. 

Location: B.M.C. Seafoods Ltd.

50 Meteghan Shore Road

Meteghan, Nova Scotia

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY FOR OUR AIR FREIGHT DIVISION 

Refreshments to follow 

We hope to see you there! 

bmcseafood.ca qualitylobster@eastlink.ca 902-645-2597


